From: Carol Hudson <hudsoncarol49@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2022 10:29 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Request COLA

CAUTION:External email.

As a retired member of WEA, | am asking that plan one include

a COLA. | encourage you to consider the cost of living increases

of the last few years and how they impact those of us on a fixed income.

Hopefully, Carol Hudson

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



